McKownville Improvement Association
Board of Directors

May 9, 1974

This was a brief meeting called for the purpose of planning an open
meeting for all town residents to inform them of the impact of the
new zoning law which if passed would allow doctors, dentists, and
surgeons to practice in residential areas in the town.

It was decided to have an open meeting one week prior to the date

set for the voting. The open meeting would be on Wednesday night,
May 15, at Christ Lutheran Church. Mr. Cohan stated that he would
prepare a slide presentation showing the home already affected by

practices, together with pictures of the effect on the surrounding
nomes on the area.

A flier would also be distributed to all homes.

Attending this meeting at the home of John Esler were Mrs. McKinley,
Mr. Cohan, Mr. Esler, Mr. Behn, Mr. Davis, and Ms. Torda.

Respectfully submitted,
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Alice Torda, Secretary




